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August 2024 

 

We are in the peak of the summer with blazing temperatures, looking for anyway 

to cool down. Praying for a way to cool down both for the weather and the 

political situation. 

We had a great workshop with ReNae Merril, learning the basics and the 

mechanics of free motion quilting. We had great feedback from the participants. 

If there is anyone interested in taking the workshop pls let us know. If there will 

be 10 members interested, we will arrange another session.  

Tiyul 

Save the date 

We are planning a Tiyul on Thursday November 14th to Beer Sheva the Capital of 

the South. 

We will arrive to Be’er Sheva by train and from there we will offer transportation. 

We hope to have more information in our next newsletter. 

Annual Members meeting  

Our annual members meeting will take Place in December in Petah Tikvah. 

Agenda: 

• Summary of the year  

• Approval of the financial reports 

• Lecture 

• Light lunch 

• Round Tables 

If any member has an idea of a technique, she would like to show on a round 

table please let us know. 

 

 



 

 

Annual Exhibition 

The subject of the 2025 annual exhibition was chosen as “Traditional / Modern” 

The subject is a very wide subject – it can be about a patchwork technique or just 

as the title says “traditionally modern”. 

Every year we try to give you a bit of background about the subject of the 

exhibition. 

We will be having a zoom lecture on Thursday 5/9 at 19:00 

by Carole Lyles Shaw. 

“What Makes a Quilt Modern” 

Sign up on the website. The lecture is for free. 

Quilt requirements 

Size: minimum 80 cm 

Maximum 150 cm.  (deviation of 5%) 

An exhibit cannot be removed till the end of the exhibition even if it’s sold. 

Call to participate will be attached to the newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Activities: 

 

Date Day Activity Time Price 
 

 

      

5/9/24 Thursday Lecture Carole 
Lyles Shaw 
“What Makes 
a Quilt 
Modern” 
 

19:00 Free Sign up on 
the 
website 

28-29/9 Sat.- 
Sun. 

Global Quilt 
Connection 
Sampler 
Platter 
 

22:00-
01:00 

Free Sign up on 
the 
website 

14/11/24 Thursday Tiyul 
 

   

December  Annual 
Meeting 

   

March 
2025 

 Annual 
Exhibition 

   

 

 

 

Our sincere condolences to the family of our dear friend and long time member 

Miriam Aharonovitz. She passed away quite suddenly. May she be dearly 

remembered. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

We are very proud of our members accomplishments 

Last month we omitted by mistake that Yemima Laven also participated in the 

exhibition On the Lake. 

 

Gisha Vager work “There's no prophet in his town” 

Will be exhibiting   in the Bearing Witness exhibition taking place in the - Institute of 

Holocaust and Genocide studies  situated in the Raritan valley community college during 

the months of August – December 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Shoshi Rimmer’s work  “Snowy landscape” was accepted in the Saqa Wide 

Horizon exhibiting in the Saint Arie Au Maine Patchwork Exhibition in September 

2024. 

 

 

 


